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rRe: Docket No. 020904 Request for approval of interconnection, unbundlfig, .;\

' 
~ ... -,c.wresale, collocation agreement and one amendment between BellSouth \.0 ~ ) 

Telecommunications, Inc. and Pan American Telecom, Incorporated 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On August 19, 2002, BellSouth filed with the Florida Public Service Commission a 
request to approve an interconnection, unbundling, resale, collocation agreement and one 
amendment that was negotiated with Pan American Telecom, Incorporated. Since that 
time, Pan American Telecom has experienced some changes in its business and has 
requested that the request to approve the agreement and the amendment be withdrawn. 

I have attached the letter from Pan American Telecom requesting the withdrawal, and 
BellSouth, per this letter, is in agreement with this request. Therefore, on behalf of Pan 
American Telecom and BellSouth Telecommunications, we are withdrawing the request 
for approval and the agreement and amendment (Docket No. 020904). 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 
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I 1 THE LAW OFFICES MALDONADO & GLENN, L.LJ 
A ~ O R N E Y S  tk COUNSELORS AT LAW 

8181 NW 36th Street, Suite 4, Miami, FL- 33146 
Tel: 305-468-1645; Fax: 305- 468-8509 

I 
November 18,2002 

- TO: BeUsouth Communications 
Attn: Ms, Nancy Sims, Director 
150 Monroc Street 
Tallahassee, FL 3230 1 

Send Via Fax: (850) 222-8640 md Standard Mail 

&: Pan American Telccom and Open Docket: 020903 

Dear Ms. Sims, 

Please be advised that this firm represent Pan American Telecom, Inc. The 
p w s e  of t h i s  letter is to give formal notice of Pnn American Tclecom’s intention to 
dismiss its pending petition for PSC approval of its Intcrconnection A g e m a t  with 
Bellsouth. We are currently preparing to give notice to all current Pan American 
customas of a change in servicc, and, are ready to coordinate with Bellsouth to ensure 
that all Pm American customers lire treatcd correctly. Pan American Telecom also 
requests that all dcbits and wedits between the two companies be accounted for at this 
timc. It i s  the intcntion of Pan Amcrican to re-orgmize itself in order to properly 
provide telecommunication services. It is also the hope of Pan American that, aRer its re- 
structure, Bellsouth will be availablc to negotiate an intmconnection agreement with Pan 
American Tefecom mew. 

On behalf of my Client, Pan American Tclccom, I thank you in advance for your 
consideration of this matter, and I remain, 

Very Truly Yours, 

_d.-n-- 

Edward A. Maldonado, Esq. 
FBN:OI 2978 1 

Cc: Florida Pub1 ic Service Commission 
cc:  fixc 

- 
The information in this letter sent via fax is confidential and may be tegdly privileged. ft i s  intended solely 
for the addressee. Any vicws cxprcwed ir, thh mewage me those of the individual Amder, except whcrc thc 
scndcr spccIfid1y states them to bc thc vicwv of Edwwd A. Elaldonado, E s ~ .  Attorncy at Law (Florida). 
Please be advised that ths communication may be considered Attorney Work Product and forward this to 
the individual listed above. Thank you. 




